
 

 

 

Notice in terms of section 6 of the KwaZulu-Natal Gaming and Betting 

Act 08 of 2020, as amended 

 

Notice is hereby given that the KwaZulu-Natal Gaming and Betting Board (The Board)  intends to broaden 
ownership in the horseracing industry by issuing a request for proposals (RFP) for traditional/umtelelebelo 
horseracing licences in all eleven (11) district municipalities of the Province of KwaZulu-Natal.  
 
Interested parties and institutions are hereby invited to submit written comments and representations on the 
said request for proposals, which must be addressed for attention of Ms Thandeka Sithole to- 
 
                           The Chief Executive Officer: KwaZulu-Natal Gaming and Betting Board 
                            Private Bag X9102 
                            PIETERMARITZBURG 3201 
Email:sitholet@kzngbb.org.za 
 
Or hand delivered  at  one of the following addresses 
 

KZNGBB House                         18th Floor 
Redlands Estate                                                     The Marine Building 
1 George McFarlane Drive                                      22 Dorothy Nyembe Street 
Wembley, Pietermaritzburg, 3201                            Durban, 4001 
   
Copies of the draft Request for Proposals may be obtained free of charge from 20 July 2023 on the website of 
the KwaZulu-Natal Gaming and Betting Board www.kzngbb.org.za or alternatively from the offices of the Board 
at the above-mentioned addresses. 
 
Written comments must be submitted to the offices of the Board on or before 10 August 2023.                                            
 
For further information, please contact Ms Zanele Zwane or Mr Don Ngubane on: 
Email: zwanez@kzngbb.org.za or ngubanet@kzngbb.org.za   
Telephone: (033) 345-2714. 
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